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            29/09/2020 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Next Tuesday, 6th October 2020, we are very fortunate to have members of the ‘Top Tekkers’ App development 
team, Sensible Soccer and Manchester Utd Performance and Analyst staff coming into school to work with some of 
our staff and children. Risk assessments have been completed and COVID protocols and procedures will be in 
place.  
 
The Top Tekkers App is a learning platform for young, aspiring football players. It is designed for players 5-14 who 
want to master the beautiful game, and it’s for coaches and parents who want to help their young players to 
become the next footballing superstar. It has been carefully designed to make football development fun, 
educational and challenging with players benefitting from becoming more active and healthier. It is designed to 
connect parents and players, have a positive impact on player development as well as challenge players 
individually to be the best they can be. 
 
We would like to invite your child to be part of the Top Tekkers App Showcase. This is sure to be a truly exciting 
afternoon! Practice your Tekkers, take on challenges and record your scores! 
 
If you would like your child to take part in the showcase on Tuesday 6th October, please complete the online form 
as soon as possible.  
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=J6TmPZl2j02DCMIsgXzF54a3_kv7LbxJimwv_0YtkWBUN
0ZMVDkwVUEzWFdLNlNOTFdCWjIzSDBRMy4u 
 
If the form is not completed by Friday at 3.25pm we will assume that permission has not been granted. 
 
Your child will need to come to school in their Water tracksuits and trainers on the day. 
 
Following the showcase Water Primary will be issued with complimentary app codes for ‘Top Tekkers’ which will 
benefit every child in Year 5 and Year 6. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr M Smedley 
PE Teacher 
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